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General Superintendent’s Report 
Kerry Cochran 
Date: March 7, 2022 
 
 
 
As we move into 2022, some of the museum staff is looking into getting several items 
ready to open for the 2022 season.  
 
Loren Ross, Superintendent of Operations, is working on getting the annual crew 
training ready for the first training date on April 9th at 10 AM at the museum. 
 
Please make sure you sign up for the rules test and crew training. Again this year, 
members can take the rules test online once you have signed up for the crew training.  
Please make sure you watch your email for the confirmation after you sign up, as you 
will need to reply in order to complete the rules test.  
 
Keep an eye on the society’s website for news and information. New items are posted 
each month and as thing come up.  
 
One of the next society’s events will be the WP Convention being held in Reno May 12-
15, 2022. Sign-ups are being taken, both by mail and through the website. Plus, special 
events at the museum on Sunday May 15th. Please plan on attending the convention 
this year.  
 
We will need extra crew members for this special event so please consider signing up to 
help out.  
 
While this report is short, as we get into the season, I will be reporting on more things 
taking place at the museum and with the society.  
 
At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not 
have an answer right away, however I will get one for you.  
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
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